
David & Cassie Fredregill 
14969 Brittney Lane 

Little Falls, MN 56345 
cassielila@icloud.com 

                                                                                                   619-514-7182                                                   06 December 2022  
 
 
Little Falls Community School   Dr S.G. Knight Elementary       
Greg Johnson, Superintendent                                 Larry Edgerton. Principal 
1001 5th Avenue SE    504 East Minnesota 
Little Falls, MN 56343    Randall, Mn 
gjohnson@lfalls.k12.mn.us                 ledgerton@lfalls.k12.mn.us 
 
Served electronically Via e mail  
 
Re: Violations(s) of Mn Public Data Request, state statutes, civil rights, parental rights, u.s. codes, and more 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson; 
 
After organizing, cataloging, reviewing, and presenting all of our communication back and forth between you and our 
family with council and experts, We submit the following as part of our case file and encourage your immediate and 
complete cooperation so as to not put me in a position requiring me to exercise each and every remedy available to us 
and others in similar situations. 
 
On 11 November, 2022 we submitted a public data request prescient to Mn SS  which you acknowledged receipt of, and 
“said” you were going to comply with it and get the information requested.  In reviewing all communications, it is 
apparent to me that you are, at best, non-compliant and stalling, in violation of not only our rights but in the state law as 
well.  This will not be tolerated.   
 
You have made assumptions and estimates about the volume of data requested in the public data requests, but you give 
nothing to back this up and “claim” a readiness date of “sometime in January”.  You are hereby on notice that this has 
already been a month and unless you can more accurately articulate a reason for the delay AND a more definitive 
completion date, as required by law, then we are demanding and expecting that this information is ready for our review 
no later than Tuesday 27 December 2022.  
 
This will be my last demand to bring you into immediate and complete compliance before exercising and exhausting all 
other rights and remedies available to me, as well as the publication of the issues at hand for public viewing. 
 
Additionally – Your comments in your 30  November, 2022, letter, that any conversations between myself, and/or my 
minor children and school representatives have been disruptive or worse are baseless, false, and without merit.  
Furthermore, you have no right nor authority to “create” a “rule” direct a parent of a student as to whom they can or 
cannot communicate with. 
 
In closing, I expect that any further communication from you or anyone else on these matters be done in a respectful, 
truthful, and complete manner and will no longer tolerate delays.  This will improve all of the shortcomings in 
communication between yourself, the two teachers, and myself. 
 
Should you have any concerns, questions, or comments, please feel free to e mail us. 
 
/e/  The Fredregill Family 
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